
Open Enrollment may require some 
additional planning this year.
Stay connected to us… and stay covered.
The federal government’s recent changes to marketplace health coverage  
will likely affect the cost of your health coverage for 2026 and beyond.  

We’re here to help you prepare and to help you stay covered.

An important notice from HealthSource RI

Open Enrollment begins November 1, 2025.



P.O. Box 8709, Cranston, RI 02920

The federal government has many changes planned that 
will likely mean a significant increase in the cost of your 
health coverage for 2026 – largely by drastically reducing 
the amount of financial assistance you may qualify for,  
this year and in the future.

Certain eligibility categories, the paperwork you may  
need to provide, and the time you have to do so have 
changed, too. 

Learn more about these changes — and about how  
we’re working to minimize their impact on our customers —  
at healthsourceri.com/stayconnected.  
Call 1-855-840-4774.

We’re here to help, so don’t hesitate to reach out with  
any questions. Stay connected to us… and stay covered.

Scan to learn more

Federal changes will result in cost 
increases for many customers during 
Open Enrollment this fall.
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